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Newsletter February 2024 

Notice is hereby given that 

The Annual General Meeting of the Society 

will be held on 

Wednesday 6th March 2024  

at 2.30pm in the Village Hall 
Tea, coffee and biscuits included 

AGENDA 

1 Apologies for absence 

2 Minutes of the AGM held on 5th April 2023 

3 Chairman’s Report 

4 Treasurer’s Report and presentation of Annual Accounts  

5 Election of Officers and Committee 

6 Any other business 

Nominations for Officers/Committee should be sent to the Secretary 
(felicitystroud@btinternet.co.uk)  on 01798 873504 or to Ian Ellis 
(ian@ianellisassociates.com) on 01798 874686. 

Current Chairman, Ian Ellis, has indicated that he is not seeking re-
election but the other Officers and Committee are willing to be 
nominated for their current positions. 

A Chairmanship vacancy is not a critical situation for the Society but does 
underline the very small base from which the Society works. 

Members are therefore asked to consider carefully whether they might 
be able to offer assistance in keeping the Society running. 

  Details of the general meeting subject overleaf 
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Neighbourhood Wardens and Discussion 

We have invited the Pulborough Community Wardens  

(Ross Phillips and Louisa Hull) to join the meeting and talk about the 

various activities they undertake and the issues they face.  

 

This will lead into more general ‘round table’ chats 

about living in Pulborough, the Society’s role locally 

and other topics that members may like to raise.  

Ian Ellis - Chairman 

 


